
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, Staff, and Learners 

With the 2025 school year well underway, I want 
to take a moment to express my gratitude for 
your continued partnership in the education 
and spiritual formation of your children. It is a 
privilege to serve your families, as we nurture 
academic excellence and Christ-centred 
character in every learner. 

At The Way Christian School, we remain 
committed to providing a learning environment 
where faith and knowledge go hand in hand. 
Our dedicated educators and staff work 
tirelessly to instil biblical values and critical 
thinking skills that will equip our learners to be 
community leaders. 

We also invite you to join us in prayer for our 
learners, educators, and staff. We know that 
with God’s guidance, your children will grow in 
wisdom and stature, walking confidently in His 
purpose for their lives. Additionally, we 
encourage you to be actively involved in your 
child’s education—whether through the Parent 
Teacher Forum (PTF), attending school events, 
or supporting our initiatives. 

A special word of appreciation goes to you, our 
parents, for your unwavering support and for 
honouring your financial responsibilities to the 
school. Your contributions enable us to continue 
providing high-quality education in a Christ-
centred environment, and we do not take your 
sacrifices for granted. Thank you for your 
commitment and generosity. 

Furthermore, we are currently engaged in 
multiple capital expenditure projects to improve 
our school facilities. These upgrades will 
enhance the safety, general facilities, and 
learning environment to ensure that our 
learners have access to the best possible 
resources for their growth and development. We 
look forward to sharing updates with you as 
these projects progress. 

 

 

As we embark on this 2025 academic year 
together, I am reminded of Proverbs 22:6: "Train 
up a child in the way he should go, and when 
he is old, he will not depart from it." May we all 
continue to sow seeds of faith and knowledge 
that will bear fruit for generations to come. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our school 
community. May God bless you and your 
families abundantly. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. Martin Kriel 
Chief Executive Officer 
   


